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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are getting very festive around school and the children are working hard on their final rehearsals before their 

performances over the next couple of weeks.  I do hope that are you looking forward to seeing their Christmas 

productions – they are all excellent and a lot of hard work has gone into practising for them. 

I am very proud of our eco club thinking about endangered species and what we can do as a school to help their plight.  

They have held a voted that school could adopt a Leopard and they are now going to raise the money for this by holding a 

bake sale on Friday (7th December).  I hope you will support this very worthy cause by sending your child in with 50p so 

that they can buy a tasty cake to eat but also so that we can raise the funds to adopt an endangered animal. 

Unfortunately, we have had a couple of complaints this week about inconsiderate parking and driving around school.  I 

know that the majority of our parents are very considerate, but could I just ask again that everyone ensures that they 

are parking safely and considerately so that children, and adults, are not being put at risk.    Thank you for your co-

operation.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs J Bentley 

Headteacher  

The Attendance Award for this week goes to Rowan Class! Well 

Done! 

Dates for your Diary 

 

7th Dec—Bedtime Stories with Santa (3:30-5:15pm) 

11th Dec– Year 1/2 Christmas Performance (6:00pm) 

12th Dec Year 1/2 Christmas Performance (2:00pm) 

13th Dec—Reception/Year 6 Nativity (2:00pm) 

14th Dec—Christmas Fair & Christmas Jumper Day 

19th Dec—Years 3-5 Christmas Performance at St Andrews 

Church (5:00pm) 

 

Clubs 

From next week, there will be no clubs running until January. 

A new list of School clubs will be published in the New Year.  

 News from our PTFA 

A huge thank you for all the donations of Chocolate 

for the Tombola! 

 

The Christmas Fair is on the 14th December and we 

need your help!  We are also asking for donations of 

Cake and/or Raffle Prizes.  

 

Reminder:  Bring money on the day for refreshments. 

 

 

 

6th December 2018 

Willoughby Foods have emailed login details to all 

parents/carers who have submitted their forms. 

Please check your Junk Folders. 

Year 5—Juniper Class 

Please can you bring in Junk Modelling to make a Rocket for 

next Thursday (13th December). Thank you  
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Christmas Performance—Wednesday 19th December  

 

Year 3, 4 and 5 parents/carers, we have the pleasure of inviting you to our KS2 

Christmas Performance.   

 

The children have been practicing for weeks and are very excited to perform for 

you in St Andrew’s Church. 

 

The performance has been moved to 5.00pm and therefore we need the children 

to be at the church for 4.45pm.   

The performance will last between 45mins to 1 hour. The children will need to 

wear School Uniform. 

   

We look forward to seeing you on the 19th December. 

 


